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PR#130-24 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Department of Transport Procures License Plates and 

Stickers 

 

Belmopan, August 14, 2024. 

 

The Department of Transport (DoT) is pleased to inform the public that they 
have successfully procured a new supply of license plates and stickers and 
invite all individuals with private motor vehicles who have yet to receive their 
license plates or stickers to visit the DoT offices in their respective districts 
beginning Thursday, August 15, 2024. Once receipt of payment is provided, 
the staff will assist each citizen in obtaining the required items promptly. 
 
The DoT sincerely apologizes for the inconvenience caused by the recent 
unavailability of license plates and stickers. The department fully 
understands how crucial timely access to these items are, and deeply regrets 
any disruptions this may have caused to valued citizens. 
 
The Department of Transport remains fully committed to enhancing service 
delivery to the public. They express their appreciation for the public’s 
understanding and cooperation as they work to resolve the matter and 
ensure a more efficient process moving forward. 
 
 
Ends 
 
For more information, contact: 
Bernadine Flowers (Ms.) 
Public Relations Officer 
Ministry of Youth, Spots & Transport  
NEMO Headquarters 
Melhado Parade, Belmopan 

 


